
REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS  
2019-124 

KITSAP COUNTY PARKS DEPARTMENT 
 

ENGINEERING SERVICES FOR SOUTH KITSAP REGIONAL PARK 
RESPONSE DEADLINE: APRIL 2, 2019 3:00 PM (PST) 

 
Kitsap County Parks Department (the County) is requesting Statements of 

Qualifications from engineering firms for the design of new park facilities at South Kitsap 
Regional Park, located at the intersection of Jackson and Marbeth Lane, Port Orchard, 

WA 98366. 

Complete RFP information can be found online at: 

https://spf.kitsapgov.com/das/Pages/Online-Bids.aspx. For questions contact 

Colby Wattling at 360-337-7036 or cwattling@co.kitsap.wa.us 
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